
1

Robyn Tice

From: Brandi Deese
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 11:54 AM
To: Robyn Tice; Ericka Burnett
Cc: Don Kraher; Sherry Morris
Subject: FW: Wednesday

Please see email below relevant to Dr. Laura Hall’s LDC Amendment request.  Thanks.   
 
Brandi C. Deese, AICP 
Planning Services Division 
City of Pensacola 
PO Box 12910 
Pensacola, FL 32521 
Office – 850.435.1697 
Fax – 850.595.1143 
 

From: Diana Barnes [mailto:laruahouse@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 11:42 AM 
To: Brandi Deese <bdeese@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: Wednesday 

 
We OLD EAST HILL  people do not approve of a single person making the rules 
for all of us.  Dr. Hall does not live in our neighborhood.   We voted unanimously 
against a code change.  We are being slowly encroached upon from all 
sides,  shrinking our small and unique neighborhood.   We ask the City Council 
to consider if they lived in our neighborhood, would they want a dog run, a vet 
clinic, AND a KENNEL nearby.  Where does all the dog poop go?   Contrary to 
what Dr. Hall would have us believe,  her clients DO  
  
walk their dogs and let them poop on our yards.  We see strange people every day 
walking their dogs in our neighborhood.  We don’t recognize them, they don’t 
speak, refuse to respond when spoken to.   And it is my belief that Dr. Hall was 
NOT allowed a Kennel in 2008 when she was given permission to open a vet 
clinic.    
  
Please help us to prevent code change that would allow MORE business in our 
small area. 
Thanks so much. 
Diana Barnes 
604 East La Rua 


